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November 24, 2004 

Emile Stieffel 

Aurora Country Club Catering 

5244 General Meyer 

New Orleans, LA 70131 


Dear Emile: 

On behalf of the homeless, abused, neglected and unwanted four-legged creatures 
on Japonica Street, we thank you for your very generous contribution to our 
2004 Howling Success fundraiser, "VIVA Paws Vegas," held October at 
Generations Hall. The event was a tremendous success, bringing in more than 
$176,000 in much needed funds. The pets in our care send their heartfelt wags and 
purrs for your support. 

We are extremely grateful for friends like you who continue to support our work 
investigating cruelty and dogfighting cases, finding new homes for the formerly 
unwanted, rescuing animals from harm, teaching children the importance of caring 
for animals, feeding quality food, and so much more. We couldn't do any of this 
without your loyal support. 

Thanks again for making a huge difference in the lives of the animals we house. 

Sincerely, 
, 

Shelly 

Special Events Coordinator 


Louisiana Society for 
the Prevention of 
Cruelty to Animals 

1319 Japonica Street 
New Orleans, LA 701 17 
Tel. 
Fax 504.947.6690 
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